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City of Parksville
Office of the Mayor

April 8, 2019

Regional District of Nanaimo
6300 Hammond Bay Road

Nanaimo BC V9T 6N2

Attention: Ian Thorpe, Board Chair

Dear Mr. Thorpe,

Re: Request for Funding - Canada Goose Management Strategy

This is to advise that at the April 1, 2019, regular meeting of Council, the following resolution was passed:

19-106 1. THAT staff be directed to write a letter to the RDN requesting support in the amount
of one-third of the expenses for the Goose Management Program.

For many years, the City of Parksville has worked to address the over population of non-migratory
Canada geese in our area with support from the Regional District.

It is our hope the Regional District will see its way clear to continue contributing to this important
initiative as we look forward to establishing a more manageable population and reduction in the
environmental degradation we currently experience in our estuaries (Englishman River, Little Qualicum,

Nanoose and Craig Creek).

Thank you in advance for your consideration of our request.

ED MAYNE

Mayor
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